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EXPIRY DATE: 30th June 2021 
TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may 

be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 
 

All Current Notices to Mariners can be found here - 
http://www.pla.co.uk/Safety/Regulations-and-Guidance/Notices-to-

Mariners/Notices-to-Mariners  

 

LONG REACH 
 

POWELL DUFFRYN / CORY WHARF 
 

MARINE WORKS 
 

 
Contractors working on behalf of Thurrock Council will be conducting marine works on 
Powell Duffryn / Cory Wharf on or about Monday 15th February 2021 for approximately 16-
weeks.  
 
The works will be undertaken from the jack-up barge TOPJACK and other marine plant, 
which involves the removal of timber fenders, removal of steel bridges and replacement 
ladders and navigation lights. 
 
London VTS will broadcast requests for vessels to “proceed with caution” or “proceed at 
slow speed”, as described in Notices to Mariners No. 1 of 2021 as required by the works. 
International Code Flags “Romeo Yankee” will be displayed when this is in effect. 
 
Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 68. 
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